
 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire 
safety. Although care has been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire 
Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is not responsible for any errors or 

omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 
 

FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Lenovo ThinkCentre M90z all in-one desktop PC 
14 March 2012                                                                 ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The power supplies in those PCs may include a defective 
component.  This component can overheat and pose a fire 
hazard. 

Details This recall effects certain ThinkCentre M90z all-in-one 
desktop PCs sold between May 2010 and January 2012. 

What to do Customers should immediately contact Lenovo Services 
New Zealand on 0800-733-222, or visit Lenovo’s website at 
www.lenovo.com/aiopsurecall to determine if their 
ThinkCentre M90z desktop PC is part of the recall and to 
schedule a service appointment for power supply 
replacement. 
 
Lenovo will replace the power supplies inside affected PCs 
free-of-charge. Until the power supply is replaced, 
consumers with affected PCs should immediately stop using 
the PC and unplug the power cord. 

More 
Information 

Recall advertisement 
Lenovo website 
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